
Dear Aidan Families,

Welcome to the 2022-2023 After-School Program (ASP)! Below is an overview of ASP for the

upcoming year. Please note that we have a few changes in place!

Programs:

ASP for Primary Students - 3:00 to 6:00 p.m.

ASP for Elementary Students - 4:00 to 6:00 p.m.

ASP serves as a low-stress social environment on the Aidan campus where students can explore

the natural playground, play games, work on independent and group projects, and enjoy the

company of the community.

This year the Primary and Elementary programs will be able to work and play together again!

ASP will continue to use the Upper Elementary and Sassafras classrooms, the “Overhang”, and

the playground as our communal spaces.

Discovery

Additional enrichment options are available during ASP time through Aidan’s Discovery

Programs. To view the upcoming offerings, check out our Fall class lists here:

● Elementary Discovery Catalog, Fall 2022

● Primary Discovery Catalog, Fall 2022

The Fall Discovery Registration opens on September 1 and stays open until September 15.

Classes begin on September 19! Please see below for the registration links:

● Fall Discovery Registration

● Girls on the Run Fall Registration

● Tolbert Music Registration - Wednesday Orchestra and Private Music Lessons
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1lZQpuc1VVoLZKp1y31n3nHiMZ8rqsrvDEsOGsf8SFMU/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/13TmnCPZ8dxTB1owOa3xq3Bg7zYIROc-Q_j-8qsxERj0/edit?usp=sharing
https://campscui.active.com/orgs/AidanMontessoriSchool?season=3211545
https://www.pinwheel.us/register/index/Fall2022szn?sid=18d1bc62ec0a4420976bbe0747ef5657
https://www.tolbertmusic.net/aidan


Other Key Information:

Pickup

If driving, please park in the lot behind the school or in a legal spot

on the street. To pick your child up from ASP, parents/guardians

can wait by the central playground gate or enter the playground and

wait at the classroom door. We ask that parents continue to not

enter the ASP classrooms.

Signing Out

In years past, parents would sign out their children on our sign-out

sheet. We ask that this year, parents verbally sign out with an ASP

staff member (typically Mr. Katinas). The staff member will then

update the ASP sign-out sheet.

Late Fees

Pickup for ASP is anytime from 3:15 to 6:00 p.m. Pick-ups after 6:00 p.m. incur an

immediate $35 charge per child, and an additional $1 charge per minute per child.

Snack

The families of the After-School community are asked to provide snacks for ASP on a weekly

rotation. The snack guidelines and schedule will be provided through a separate document.

Families will receive an email reminder from us the week before you are expected to provide

food for ASP.

Masks

If you would like your child to wear a mask during ASP

time, please let us know!

The ASP team is looking forward to starting the new

school year, and we hope you are too! Please don’t

hesitate to contact us with any questions or concerns you

may have this year. If you ever need to contact

Aidan after the front office has closed, please

call or text Phillip’s cell phone (202-277-6727) or

the ASP phone (202-816-0976).

We’ll see you all soon!

Mr. Katinas, Ms. Vanegas, and Ms. Natalia
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